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1 July 2024  
 
RDBCONSULT  

2 Goldstine Place, Royal Oak  

Auckland 1023  

Attention: Russell Baikie 

 

Issued via email: russell@rdbconsult.com 

 

Dear Russell 

 
RE: Clause 23(1) of the First Schedule, Resource Management Act 1991: Further Information – 

Private Plan Change request by Harbour View Heights Limited Partnership (HVHLP) 

 
Further to your private plan change request under Clause 21 to Schedule 1 of the Resource Management 
Act 1991, the council has now completed an assessment of the information supplied.  
 
Pursuant to Clause 23(1) of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991, the council requires 
further information to continue processing the private plan change request.  
 
Appendix 1 attached to this letter sets out the information requested by the council’s specialists and the 
reasons for its requests. 
 
Healthy Waters have advised that they are happy to receive questions from your stormwater specialist 
directly in relation to the stormwater and flooding requests for information. The contact is Amber Tsang 021 
1737 892 amber.tsang@jacobs.com 
 
If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
christopher.turbott@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz.   
 
Kind regards,  
 

 

Christopher Turbott | Senior Policy Planner 
Plans and Places  
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